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Stopping payments to/from Russia or Belarus 

Date: 12 Nov 2024 

 

Dear customer, 

 

We have made the decision to stop processing payments to or from Russia or Belarus. Any 

payments processed through HSBC involving Russia or Belarus may be held for further 

review, and may in our sole and absolute discretion, be rejected and the funds returned. If 

you plan to make or receive payments to or from Russia or Belarus, please make alternative 

arrangements. 

 

HSBC Bank (Taiwan) Limited 

 


